
 

 
 
 

Update - Phone Turret Demonstrations on the Cboe Options 
Trading Floor 
Reference ID: C2020030300 

 
Overview (UPDATED) 
 

All Cboe Options (C1) floor traders are invited to test the potential new turrets for the new C1 trading floor. 
The turrets will be available on the C1 trading floor for testing daily through Friday, March 6th. 
 
Participation and Feedback (UPDATED) 
Cboe will be choosing between the four vendors who have set up completely functional models on the 
trading floor, next to the SPX pit. Please take the time to test each turret while keeping in mind durability, 
handset comfort, audio quality and accessibility. After testing the turrets, you will have an opportunity to 
complete a survey and provide comments about your preference. Additionally, Cboe staff will be available 
daily before and after trading hours to demonstrate the turrets. 
 
The feedback provided, along with our assessment of the durability, infrastructure and labor requirements 
of the turrets and installation, will guide decisions on furniture for the new trading floor.  
 
We value your input and look forward to outfitting our new trading floor with the best equipment on the 
market. 
 
Additional Information 
 

Questions regarding this notice can be directed to the Cboe Telecommunications Department. 
 
We appreciate your business and remain committed to powering your potential with Cboe products, 
technologies and solutions. 
 
Cboe Telecommunications 
312.786.7611 
televoice@cboe.com 
 
Cboe Operations Support Center 
866.728.2263 
osc@cboe.com 
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